
STUDENT SATISFACTION SURVEY ANNOUNCEMENT

Dear Student, We need your feed-back to offer you a better quality and contemporary
education. Please carefully read the questions in the survey and answer them sincerely in
accordance with the calendar year 2021.

Our Student Satisfaction Survey will be active between 17.03.2022 - 25.03.2022 via the
PROLIZ system. To access the survey, it is sufficient to log in to your student information
system from the Turkish/English main menu. At this point, our survey will appear on your
home page in both Turkish and English.

The information to be obtained from this survey will only be used in order to improve the
services and facilities of our University, and the results will be presented to the interested
parties by making a report. It is not the case to share your personal information with the
third parties.

Thank you for spending your valuable time, and we wish you a healthy and successful day.


